
Hi Lauren,  
 
Following our phone conversation, I have outlined dates and times below. We will be doing the same 
as last year, parents/guardians will drop young people off on a Monday, who will then get on a 
coach and be on their way, then return on Friday.  
 
Monday 29th June: 08:00 – 09:00  
Friday 3rd July: 17:00 
 
Monday 6th July: 09:00 – 10:00  
Friday 10th July: 15:00  
 
Monday 20th July: 08:00 – 09:00 
Friday 24th July: 17:00 
 
Monday 27th July: 09:00 – 10:00 
Friday 31st July: 15:00 
 
Monday 3rd August: 08:00 – 09:00 
Friday 7th August: 17:00 
 
Monday 10th August: 09:00 – 10:00 
Friday 14th August: 15:00 
 
Please let me know if you need any more information. I look forward to hearing back from you soon.  
 
Kind regards  
Erin   
 


